
    33rd  Sunday in Ordinary Time                November 19, 2017   
 
    

Mass Intentions 
 

November 20 – 26, 2017 
Tuesday, November 21 – 7:00 p.m. 
+Maria Forthuber – Helene Meier 
 
Wednesday, November 22 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Jose & Von Canhoto – Maria Canhotod 
 
Thursday, November 23 – 8:30 a.m. 
Deceased Members of the Dunning Family – Ann 
& Rob Targosz 
 
Friday, November 24 – 8:30 a.m. 
Intentions of Ken & Paula Work – MA & Bill Zister 
 
Saturday, November 25 – 9:00 a.m. 
 
Saturday, November 25 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Norman Mueller – Helen Mueller & Family 
 
Sunday, November 26 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 
 

Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on 
the bulletin board at the main entrance marked 
‘PRAYER NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the 
prayer intentions inside this envelope and pray for 
fellow parishioners. 
 

 Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us 
when parishioners are admitted. If someone in your 
family is admitted to hospital and you want the Parish 
Office to know, please call and tell us. Many 
hospitals, Catholic or not, have a priest assigned to 
visit the Catholic patients and bring them 
Communion, but the family must tell the admittance 
office of their wish for a clergy visit. 
 
Prayer Shawl 
Prayer Shawls are blessed and available.  Please call 
the parish office if you would like one. 
 
Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, November 25th from 1:00 – 
3:00 p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug 
Street, Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for 
our parish, please call the office:  519-743-4525. 

Euchre Results 
High Score - Grace Feeney 
Most Lone Hands - Lucy Hart + Stella Lemieux 
Low Score - Chris Hennebry 
1st Draw - John Lawler / 2nd Draw - Lucy Baker 
 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, November 17th 
in the church hall. 
 
Stewardship Report 
November 5, 2017 
Sunday Envelopes………………...............2,325.00 
Sunday Loose……………………..…...........238.95 
World Mission Sunday ……………………...65.00 
Mission Appeal Mylapore, India…………1,262.75 
 
Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2017 
Monday, November 20 – Rev. James Link 
Tuesday, November 21 –  Rev. Heitor Antunes 
Wednesday, November 22 – Basilian Fathers 
Thursday, November 23 – Rev. Juan Caralos Saenz 
Friday, November 24 – Rev. Jiri Macenauer 
Saturday, November 25 – Rev. Mike Myroniuk 
Sunday, November 26 – Feast of Christ the King 
 

CWL Membership Dues for 2018 
Membership dues for 2018 will be $25. Please use 
the blue envelope in your church envelope box or use 
a plain envelope clearly marked CWL. Put your 
envelope with your name, address, phone number 
and email address in collection basket. All 
memberships received before December 12th will be 
entered in a draw for free membership. Memberships 
will be available at the Craft and Bake Sale. 
 
Resurrection Choir Practice 
Midnight Mass: The Resurrection Choir will be 
leading the singing at our Midnight Mass.  Anyone 
who would like to sing at this Mass is invited to join 
us. There will be two practices: Wednesday, 
November 22nd and Wednesday, December 20th 
from 7 p.m. - 8 p.m. Please come and join us. 
 

St. Teresa CWL Christmas Craft and Bake Sale 
on Saturday and Sunday, November 25/26 after both 
Masses. We will be collecting crafts, penny table 
prizes, used articles in excellent condition and silent 
auction items. Drop off items in downstairs meeting 
room from 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. on November 23rd. 
Helpers are welcome. Set up will be on Friday 
morning, November 24th at 9:00 and again on Friday 
evening from 7:00 - 8:00. Donations may be dropped 
off at those times. Helpers are welcome. 
 
Coats for Kids 
As the winter season approaches, once again the 
Kitchener Knights of Columbus want to help by 
providing warm winter coats to children through our 
Coats for Kids program.  Many families with young 
children are financially challenged today and you can 
help by supporting this K of C program to meet their 
needs.  Please bring your gently used or new coats to 
this parish during the weeks of November 19th & 
26th and the Knights will distribute the winter wear to 
those families who are in need of support.    If you are 
a family in need, please call the K of C at 519-893-
1504.  We hope our gift will bring warmth to the 
bodies, hearts and souls of these precious young 
people. 
 
Open House at Bishop Farrell Library & 
Archives 
Join us as we celebrate the arrival of the Pentateuch 
volume of The Saint John’s Bible.  Visit the Bishop 
Farrell Library & Archives (698 King St. West, 
Hamilton) to learn about the Bible and engage with this 
beautiful work of sacred art.  The Library will be open 
November 21, 22, 23, and 26 from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 
p.m.  For more information visit:  
http://hamiltondiocese.com/stjohnsbible / Come and 
see! 
 
The Diocese of Hamilton 
Internal Auditors (Part-time Casual) 
The Diocese of Hamilton is looking for part-time 
Auditors to perform financial and administrative 
reviews of our Parishes and Cemeteries.  The hours of 
work will vary depending on the number of reviews 
and the complexity of the reviews, but on average an 
Auditor can expect to work between 7 to 15 days per 
year.  Remuneration will be based on the number of 
audits performed.  Details of the position are on the 
bulletin board. If interested, please submit a resume to:    
carrers@hamiltondiocese.com 

Adoration for Life - a great prayer for life is urgently 
needed, a prayer which will rise up throughout the world 
to God, the Creator and lover of life… St.JP2 
Come, let us adore Jesus in the Eucharist - Console His 
Heart Wounded by abortion and sins against the Sanctity 
of Life.  Two Locations are:  St. Teresa of Avila Church, 
Kitchener on Wednesday, November 29th from 7 -8 
p.m. and St. Mary Our Lady of Seven Sorrows Church, 
56 Duke St. W., Kitchener (side entrance) Saturday, 
December 2nd from 11a.m. – 12 noon.  Call KW Right 
to Life at 519-746-5433 for more information or how you 
can start an Adoration for Life at your church.  Prayer and 
fasting are the first and most effective weapons against 
the forces of evil. Mt 4:1-11 
 
 Healing Mass for Those Mourning the Loss of a 
Child – Losing a child is a painful and life-altering 
experience for parents, grandparents and other family 
members. The feeling of loss, regardless of the amount of 
time that has passed, is often more profound during the 
Christmas season. A Diocesan Healing Mass, meant to 
bring hope to all those trying to cope with such grief, is 
planned at the Cathedral Basilica of Christ the King for 
Sunday, December 3rd at 4 p.m.  Anyone who has lost 
a child of any age from any cause, including those that 
have lost a child prior to birth, or who have had a still birth 
are invited to this Mass celebrated by Bishop Douglas 
Crosby. God is close to those who mourn, come and 
experience His healing presence. Registration is 
preferred, but not necessary, as it will assist us in knowing 
how many spaces to reserve and to ensure we have 
enough of the small memento each family will receive. 
Please call Lena at 905-528-7988 ext. 2249, or register 
on-line at www.hamiltondiocese.com. 
 
Coping with the Holidays…When You Have Lost 
a Loved One 
Join us for an afternoon of reflection and strategies for 
coping at Christmas, facilitated by Dr. Wendy Hofman at 
the Chancery Office, 700 King St. W, Hamilton on 
Sunday, December 3rd from 1:30 – 3:00 p.m. The event 
is FREE of charge.  Please call to reserve a seat 905-528-
7988 ext. 2249.   
 
Church Bulletin Advertising for 2018 
Liturgical Publications will be setting up the 
advertisements for our church bulletin.  The advertising 
will begin in February 2018 and supports the bulletin 
service.  Please support the bulletin and advertise your 
product or service.  Call Liturgical Publications at  
1-800-268-2637. 


